



Please help us reach our final goal with either a one-time gift or pledge.

## **OUR NEW HOME IS ALMOST HERE!**

In October, we mailed you an extraordinary request asking you to consider making a one-time gift or pledge, above and beyond your normal annual donations, to support the new Malta House (MH2) and help us reach our final goal of \$4.5 million.

We are so close to our goal! After five years of planning and nearly a year of construction, we are poised to move into our newly renovated home on Norwalk's West Rocks Road in January 2021. The new home will:

- accommodate 50% more mothers and babies.
- enable us for the first time to house mothers with twins or more than one child. (And just in time, too, as our newest mother is expecting twin boys in February!)
- provide us classroom and meeting space.
- enlarge our nursery, one of the most important services we offer our residents and graduate mothers.

Throughout the last 22 years, we have steadily developed our residential program to serve homeless, pregnant and parenting mothers and their children in our one-of-a-kind transitional home. For the greater community, we now offer an outreach program with classes and material support for families in need, with an ever-expanding client list. Never before have our services been more in demand.

## Please pledge today to this extraordinary campaign.

PLEDGE TODAY!

Share it!



Malta House

5 Prowitt Street, East Norwalk CT 06855 United States

You received this email because you signed up on our website or donated to our home.

**Unsubscribe**